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Progress:  

•  We had a great November meeting. We identified a need (more Soc B2 sections) 
and then were able to get those sections offered and available to the students. 

• We are planning a faculty discussion for our students in January. 
• We are planning a former students from BC who went on to CSUB panel for 

February. 
•  We are planning a job fair either in March or April. 

 
Challenges: 

•  We have trouble getting a representative to attend  from each area, our schedules 
just don't match. 

 
  
Questions: 
What was decided about where History belongs? 
 


